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Construction of the westbound portion of the new Highway 17 / 
Old Yale Road overpass  
July 15, 2024 

As part of the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project, Highway 17 will be grade-separated over Old Yale Road, improving 
traffic flow on Highway 17. In late July/early August, Highway 17 eastbound traffic will be shifted onto the completed 
portion of the new overpass, and construction of the westbound portion will begin.  

 

New traffic movements 

- Permanent removal of 
access between Old Yale 
Road and Highway 17 
eastbound 
 

- Permanent removal of the 
left turn from Old Yale 
Road northbound to 
Highway 17 westbound 
 

- Temporary six-month 
restriction of Old Yale 
Road southbound access 
across Highway 17 

 
Permitted traffic movements are 
shown by the green arrows in the 
graphic to the right.  
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Overpass construction  

Construction of the westbound portion of new overpass will involve intermittent pile driving activities Monday to 
Saturday between 7 a.m. and 10 p.m. for approximately six weeks. Once pile driving activities are complete, crews will 
build the foundations and overpass.  

Traffic movements / detour 

• No southbound through access on Old Yale Road across Highway 17 for approximately six months. 

Drivers on Old Yale Road north of Highway 17 will be detoured to Tannery Road via Highway 17 

westbound.  

• Northbound through access maintained on Old Yale Road across Highway 17. 

• Access maintained to Bridge Road. Occasional closures of Bridge Road will be required.  

• Access maintained to and from the businesses on Old Yale Road north of Highway 17. 

• Access maintained for pedestrian and cyclist access across Highway 17.  
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Late July/early August 2024 for 
approximately six months. 

  

Hours of Work  
Pile driving and ongoing construction activities will 
take place Monday to Saturday between 7 a.m.        
and 10 p.m.  
 

As much as possible, noisy work activities will be 
completed during the day. Some non-noisy work 
activities will take place at night and on Sundays.  
 

 

 

 

Traffic  
The six-month restriction of Old Yale Road 
southbound across Highway 17 will remain 
in effect 24/7. Drivers will be detoured to 
Tannery Road via Highway 17 westbound. 
Occasional closures of Bridge Road will be 
required. When required, traffic control 
personnel will be on site and all traffic 
pattern changes will be well-signed.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Drivers may experience longer than normal travel 
times due to the temporary detours. We appreciate 
your patience while this work is underway.  

 

 

More information about ongoing construction of the new Highway 17 / Old Yale Road overpass is available on the 

Information Sheets page at pattullobridgereplacement.ca. If you have any questions about this work, please 
email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  
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